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I am the Secretary/Treasurer of the West Sheridan Street Water Association, which is 

a Very Small Water System. Although we buy our water directly from the City of 

Newberg, so we don't have some of the issues that many small water systems have, 

our district could definitely use technical assistance in many of the areas proposed in 

this bill. Therefore, I strongly support this bill and urge you to pass it. Thank you. 


